
 

 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
June 15th, 2020 

DAY CAMP REGISTRATION BEGINS JUNE 19th  

 
Goulds Recreation Association will be opening up registration for our Summer Day Camp 

Program on Friday, June 19th, 2020.   

 

Registration will begin at 9am and will take place ON-LINE only.  Visit 

www.gouldsrecreation.com, the summer day camp registration link will be on our website’s 

homepage.  In-person or over the phone registration is not available at this time. 

 

Due to public health restrictions, Goulds Recreation will be offering a reduced participant 

capacity for our day camp.  There will be only 1 day camp this summer at our Rec Centre 

location, and our initial registration will be restricted to 20 participants.  

 

We encourage parents/guardians to waitlist for the program if they are unsuccessful in securing 

a space on registration day. As public health restrictions are hopefully reduced, our participant 

capacity may increase, allowing us to accommodate waitlisted individuals. 

 

Participants wishing to register for our day camp must meet the eligibility requirements as 

outlined by the Provincial Public Health Guidelines ( https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/information-

sheets-for-businesses-and-workplaces/guidance-for-summer-day-camps/ ).  Everyone, including staff, 

children, parents/guardians, delivery persons and guest speakers must be proactively screened for 

COVID-19 symptoms, travel history, and contact with person(s) who may have COVID-19 prior to each 

time they enter the day camp premises.  

 

The provincial government advises that participants in day camp be fully trained and able to feed 

themselves independently.  It is also recommended that those considered particularly vulnerable to the 

effects of COVID-19 or who have family members considered vulnerable in this way use discretion in 

availing of our day camp program.  

 

Parents/guardians are encouraged to be familiar with the provinces Summer Day Camp Guidelines (link 

posted above) to make informed decisions. Parents/guardians can also visit our website 

www.gouldsrecreation.com for participant information package.   
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